
Dear Shaun/Eloise 
 
Please take this e-mail as confirmation that the Royal College of Physicians has had sight 
and endorses the response of the British Thoracic Society (coordinated by xxxxxxxxxx) to 
this assessment report. I would be grateful if you could confirm receipt. 
 
Best wishes 
xxxxxxxxxxxxx 

xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx  
xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx  
xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx  
Royal College of Physicians  
11 St Andrews Place  
Regent's Park  
London  
NW1 4LE  
   
Tel: xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx  
Fax: xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx  
E-mail: xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx  

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is 
addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. It represents the views 
of the individual sender and not necessarily those of the College. 

If you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from any 
computer.  

 


